February2025

In this issue:

- Reviewed first downtown church service.
- Began Bible studies, planning more.
- Hosted ministry guests and interns.
- Kids club gained new families via Instagram.
- Preparing for first baptism of the year.
- Shared personal updates.

Praises:

- Successful downtown church service.
- Starting Bible studies with neighbors.
- Hosted a couple and possible interns to Japan.
- Kids club welcomed new families.
- Excited for the first baptism of the year.
- Visited James' parents, celebrated late Christmas.

Prayer Requests:

- Growing Bible studies with neighbors.
- Seeking wisdom for downtown services.
- Expanding outreach through kids club.
- Preparing for March Recon Trips with five men.



Watch on YouTube



Support

visionmissions.org/give or Vision Baptist Missions PO Box 647 Dawsonville, GA 30534 Memo: Miyashita Family

Subscribe to e-newsletter



Mission Board



Contact

ReachingJapan.com

☑ James@ReachingJapan.com

(470) 278-7415

